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These students are passionate about technology, engineering, and medicine and how it affects them and their 
communities. However, funding for STEM is under attack. We worry for these children who may grow up in a world 
without equitable STEM education, one in which their communities are less socially and physically robust. We ask 
that you strongly consider the importance of STEM as much as these children have when creating policy. 

Sincerely, 
Tufts ACTION and the students of the Benjamin B. Brown School 
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Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined that email is a public record 
unless the content of the email falls within one of the stated exemptions under the Massachusetts Public 
Records Laws.  




